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| am delighted to welcome you to the All Saints’ Academy family!

As Head of Transition and Director of Performing Arts, | am thrilled to
be part of your child’s journey as they take this exciting next step into
secondary school.

To support your transition, our website is a great place to find key
information about the process, upcoming events, and Academy news.
We encourage you to explore it regularly to stay updated.

If you haven't already, please make sure to accept your child’s
secondary school place as soon as possible; the deadline is Monday
17th March. This is an important step in securing their place at All
Saints’ Academy.

We will keep in touch via email over the coming months with important
updates, so please keep an eye on your inbox. In the meantime, if you
have any questions, don’t hesitate to reach out.

| can’t wait to meet you and your child soon!
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Save the dates!

Transition Days:
Thursday 3rd July and Friday 4th July
2025

Our new Year 7 students are invited to join us for an exciting two-day
transition experience to explore their new Academy and meet some of their
new teachers ahead of September. Most importantly, they will have the
opportunity to meet peers in their year group and make some new friends,
while participating in a wide range of learning opportunities.

Please note: Your child’s primary school is aware of our Transition Days
and there is no action for parents/carers to take at this stage. A formal
invite will be sent to parents/carers closer to this time.

Student Enrolment

Shortly, we will invite you to log in to Bromcom’s My Child At School
(MCAS) portal. This platform will allow you to update your details,
ensuring we have the most accurate contact and medical information
before the new school year begins. Please keep an eye out for further
instructions on how to access your account and make any necessary
updates. We appreciate your cooperation in helping us create a smooth
start for your child.

If you have any further queries, please scan the QR codes to take you
directly to the transition page on our website, to access the Year 7
Transition booklet or to peruse our recommended uniform retailers.



